
250th Celebration Meeting
September 29, 2015

Members Attending: Pat Cook, David Little, Betty Wasson, Bruno Siniscalchi,
Jim Hidden, Melanie Streeter, Marletta Maduskuie, Casslyn Cook, Pat
Perkins, Parker Roberts,

Absent: Sarah Baker, Denise Boewe

Meeting called to order at 6:00

News/Announcements:

Christmas ornament has been ordered

The Community School would like dimensions of signs to be added to
“Welcome to Tamworth” signs, celebrating the town’s 250th Anniversary.

Bruno and Casslyn had a great day sharing information at the Remick
Harvest festival. Erica Boynton would like to meet with someone from
committee regarding plans for the Kick Off event on October 18th.

License plates were delivered

Committee Reports:
Betty met with the Outing Club and will meet with the Altrusa ladies on
November 9th.

Commemorative book meeting was held tonight for writers

License Plate selling price will be $20.00

Christmas Ornament selling price will be $15.00

Press release after October 18th with pictures of ornament and license plate,
sharing they will go on sale at the Craft Fair on November 29, 2015

Town Report:

The Annual Town report for the year of 2016 is published in 2017. With the
Selectmen’s permission, the committee would like to include additional
information, with photos and acknowledgments from all the 250th

celebration. There was a discussion of advertise on the Tamworth Exchange



for a volunteer will take photos at the 250th Events, and/or compile a
scrapbook of all events.

Time Capsule:
Bruno will call to get on agenda for next Selectmen's meeting to review
possible plan with the “mystery” time capsule. Pat Cook will work on items
for 2016 time capsule

New/old business:

Treasurer’s report was presented.

Mail
There was a discussion about mail and packages which is addressed to the
250th Committee being opened by other town personnel, and the difficulties
this presents. Representatives from multiple town departments and boards
indicate their mail is opened, and expressed the wish that mail be
distributed, but that it be opened by the addressee.

Event Logistics
A subcommittee will be formed to develop suggestions and helpful hints
regarding logistics for event organizers. - Parker will make list for possible
needs and contacts for events.

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 PM

Next meeting October 13, 2015


